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“The Voice of Building and Development” 
 

 
 
 
 
Gabriela Juarez 
Project Staffer 
Department of City Planning 
Via email: gabriela.juarez@lacity.org 
 
 November 15, 2018 
 
Re: CASP; Council Motion 13-0078-S1 
 
Dear Ms. Juarez, 
 
The Los Angeles/Ventura Chapter of the Building Industry Association of Southern 
California, Inc. (BIA), is a non-profit trade association of nearly 1,200 companies 
employing over 100,000 people all affiliated with building and development.  

 
BIA-LAV wishes to express our strong support for the proposed ordinance 
amending the Cornfields Arroyo Seco Specific Plan (CASP). The CASP was created 
to provide a balance between a diverse mix of uses, but unfortunately, the current 
interpretation of the Affordable Housing Bonus Option B has, to date, produced 
zero housing units. Maintaining Affordable Housing Strategy B as an incentive is 
essential to the CASP, as it will attract investment that will produce a mix of 
housing commercial, and retail uses, as well as entertainment, tech, and creative 
industries to the neighborhood. This clarification will allow the production of 
affordable housing. 
 
The proposed ordinance allows the original Affordable Housing Strategy B 
incentive to continue as an option for future projects proposed in the CASP. This 
amendment is essential to the continued growth and balanced retention of jobs 
and housing in the CASP, by allowing an increase to market square footage when 
providing some affordable housing square footage. This is a critical incentive that 
will help catalyze the mix of uses envisioned and contemplated by the CASP when 
it was approved in 2013. 
 
We wish to submit these comments for inclusion in the official report to the City 
Planning Commission. We remain available to provide any additional feedback, 
and we thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tim Piasky  
Chief Executive Officer  
BIA-Los Angeles/Ventura 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Jim Bizzelle, Habitat for Humanity of Greater LA 

Arthur Chang, City Century 

George Chiang, Synergy Alliance Advisors, Inc. 

Keltie Cole, DR Horton 

Rocco Cordola, Gothic Landscape 

George Dickerson, All Promotions Etc. 

Richard Dunbar, Oakridge Landscape, Inc. 

Bob Etebar, ETCO Homes 

Mike Frasco, Bio Clean Environmental Services 

Derek Fraychineaud, CIM Group 

Amy Freilich, Armbruster Goldsmith & Delvac LLP 

Laurel Gillette, KTGY Architecture + Planning, Inc. 

Ellen Golla, DB Companies 

Peter Gutierrez, Latham & Watkins 

Andy Henderson, The Henderson Law Firm 

Krysti Irving, Landscape Development, Inc. 

Nam Joe, Watt Communities 

Alan Kwan, Storm Properties, Inc. 

Derek Leavitt, Modative, Inc. 

Dave Little, Pardee Homes 

Mike Liu, Zhuguang Properties (US), LLC 

Jim Macke, Wells Fargo Home Mortgage 

Judi MacLean, Homes4Families 

Karl Mallick, David Evans & Associates, Inc.  

Michael Massie, Jamboree Housing 

Bill McReynolds, Warmington Group 

Greg Medeiros, Tejon Ranch Company 

Monica Mejia, LINC Housing 

Eileen Merino, CDS Insurance 

Tom Mitchell, Five Point  

John Musella, The Musella Group 

Rogelio Navar, Fifteen Group 

Scott Ouellette, Williams Homes 

Mary Perdue, Grounds Maintenance Service 

Erik Pfahler, Borstein Enterprises  

Ryan Rosenthal, Movement Mortgage 

Darrell Simien, Habitat for Humanity of Greater LA 

Sara Soudani, Commonwealth/Lawyers Title 

Sidney Stone, Chelsea Investment Corp. 

Frank Su, Toll Brothers 

Alyssa Trebil, DuctTesters, Inc. 

Rich Villaseñor, KB Home 

Andy Wang, NexData Technology 

Rick White, Larrabure Framing 
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